Town of Hull
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Planning Board Proposed Zoning Amendment - Article x

The Hull Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 17, 2021 at 9:00 pm
on the proposal to amend the Hull Zoning Bylaws. The proposed amendment would promote
sustainable development by establishing Green Building Requirements on new commercial
construction and multi-family residential construction of buildings of three or more units.

Meeting Connection Information:

Join meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone at the following link:
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/969050117

OR

Dial in using your phone:

Phone: 1 (872) 240-3311

Access Code: 969-050-117

Copies of the full Zoning and Bylaw Amendment may be viewed on the Planning Department
web page at www.town.hull.ma.us/planning-board.




